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October 5, 2015 

 

 

Doug Duschene 

Bozeman Site Services, LLC via email: doug@bozemansiteservices.com 

133 Meriwether Avenue 

Bozeman, MT 59718 

 

Re:   Closure of the November 27, 2014 Magnesium Chloride Spill in Bozeman, Gallatin County, 

Montana.  [CVID 18102] 

 

Dear Mr. Duschene: 

 

The Enforcement Division (ENFD) of the Montana Department of Environmental Quality has reviewed 

the September 22, 2015 letter report discussing the August 27, 2015 site inspection of the spill site.  The 

letter was prepared and submitted on behalf of Bozeman Site Services, LLC (Bozeman) by Team Jenkins, 

LLC (Jenkins).   

 

Based on review all supporting documentation discussing assessment and remedial actions conducted in 

response the magnesium chloride spill, ENFD is not requiring any further action and is closing this spill 

file. ENFD does, however, reserve the right to request that further assessment or remedial activities be 

conducted if information is presented that indicates state waters were impacted as a result of this spill.   

 

Closure of this spill file may not resolve claims of third parties who may be adversely impacted by this 

spill.   

 

If you have questions related to this matter, please contact me at either dkenney@mt.gov or the telephone 

number listed below.  Please reference CVID 18102 on any future correspondence related to this incident.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Daniel R. Kenney 

Enforcement Specialist 

Enforcement Division 

(406) 444-1453; fax (406) 444-1923 

 

cc via email: Gallatin County DES 

  Gallatin County Environmental Health 

  Team Jenkins, LLC 


